
As a healthy lifetime user of homeopathy as a therapeutic good 
for 56 years, I can vouch for its efficacy for numerous conditions, both mild and 
severe, never having needed to resort to the use of pharmaceutical medications and 
resultingly continue to maintain a healthy immune system. I submit to the TGA to 
absolutely retain the status of Homeopathy as Option 1 ie to keep Homeopathy 
regulated the way it is and to retain its status as a therapeutic good.  
The flawed NHMRC’s Report on Homeopathy currently being reviewed by an 
ombudsman because of irregularities, is utterly spurious in its findings by 
demonstrating a clear conflict of interest and has ignored countless studies proving 
the value of homeopathy to treat illness especially in the case of its use for effective 
immunization in India and Cuba – please reference the facts via Dr Isaac Golden’s 
publication at http://www.homstudy.net/Research/ supported with references.   
Freedom of choice for healthcare is a human right as stated in the Nuremberg Code. 
Manipulating the facts about the safe and effective use of homeopathy to the 
Australian public with the intention to ban its use and practice is a criminal offence 
and insult to the millions worldwide who are living testaments to its efficacy.  


